Jane Rasely

From: Brent Grossman <brgcasa@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 1, 2018 7:23 PM
To: PCD

Subject: wetlands

To whom it may concern,

This is in regards to the Mitigation Measures for Olsen RUE SEPA Determination on Belfair Ave. here on Bainbridge
Island.

As a 27 year resident here on Soundview Drive | can vouch to the fact that THESE ARE WETLANDS | PLEASE DO NOT
BUILD ANYTHING THERE . Lots of wildlife

live there and lots and lots of frogs. Not to mention our aquifer needs this water If you have any doubts, please walk
this area and see for yourself. IT'SWET ! IT NEEDS TO STAY THAT WAY !

| have read the mitigation report and | strongly support preserving this area.

| have seen other areas of wetlands built upon (on Radio School Road and from the corner of Kitsap st and Fort Ward Hill
Road those three houses used to sit on wetlands.

The City let them build anyway. | know money talks, but I'D LIKE TO TALK LOUDER.

PRESERVE THE WETLANDS !

Thank You,

Brent Grossman

2178-B Soundview Drive
Bainbridge Is., WA 98110
(206)842-3334



